
 NARROMINE SHIRE COUNCIL 
ORDINARY MEETING BUSINESS PAPER – 13 NOVEMBER 2024 

CONFIDENTIAL MATTERS REPORT 

                                  

Item from the General Manager: - 

The following item is reported in a Closed Meeting of Council in accordance with Section 
10A(2)(g) of the Local Government Act 1993, as it contains advice that would otherwise be 
privileged from production in legal proceedings on the ground of legal professional privilege 
and is therefore not in the public interest to disclose. 

In accordance with Section 10B (2) of the Local Government Act 1993, the advice concerns 
legal matters that are substantial issues relating to matters in which the Council is involved, is 
clearly identified in the advice, and is fully discussed in the advice. 

1. LEGAL ADVICE

RECOMMENDATION 

That Council move into Closed Meeting in accordance with Sections 10A(2)(g) and 
10B(2) of the Local Government Act 1993, to consider the advice that would otherwise 
be privileged from production in legal proceedings on the ground of legal 
professional privilege and is therefore not in the public interest to disclose. 

Jane Redden 
General Manager 
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